
 Principal’s Report 
 December School Board Meeting 
 Waterville-Elysian-Morristown 

 Grades K-12 

 All District 
 WEM is ringing in the holiday season over the last 12 days with festive dress-up and 
 color-schemed attire. Both staff and students are joining in! Ugly Christmas Sweater 
 and Pajama Day are set to be the favorite, however we had many in fashion with our 
 Grinch day. 

 Winter break will begin at 12:30 p.m. on Friday, December 23 and extend through 
 Monday, January 2, 2023 for students. Monday, January 2, 2023 will be a professional 
 development day for teachers. Quarter 2/Semester 1 wraps up shortly after we return 
 from winter break on Friday, January 13, 2023 

 PreK-6 Report 
 Third & Fourth Grade Students performed this after noon and again  this evening for 
 their Holiday Concert. 

 K-6th Grade students will play the traditional Frosty Bingo game on Friday Dec. 23rd. 
 Thank you to many who have donated outstanding prizes! 

 Big thank you to the Morristown Legion for once again hosting the Brunch Fundraiser 
 for the Fifth Grade Eagle Bluff Trip yesterday! ! We are so thankful to those that 
 purchased tickets to this fun event! Our second annual trip to Eagle Bluff is quickly 
 approaching! 



 7-12 Report 
 Due to the snowstorm on Thursday, December 15, 2022 the YEA Data Summit with 
 Northfield, Faribault and TCU is being rescheduled. Twenty students from our junior and 
 senior class are set to attend. This is a follow-up meeting from our spring summit. 

 Both the band and choir (7-12) hosted their winter/holiday concerts this month. Band 
 hosted their concert on December 5, 2022 followed by choir on December 12, 2022. 
 Those in attendance for the band were nearly capacity for seating and the choir 
 performance brought a large crowd whereas we needed to bring in extra chairs for the 
 middle section. Congratulations to Mr. Larson and Mrs. Kreinbring for their fantastic 
 performances. 

 Jostens delivered the class rings earlier this month to all that ordered. 


